

Staff Bulletin

THE STAFF NEWSLETTER OF THE UNIVERSITY OF SUSSEX 7 APRIL 2017

In this issue

- Sheila Gupta appointed Director of Human Resources
- A busy week for Housing Services in the community
- Sussex and Small Batch team up for Marathon fundraising push
- Sussex ranked in world top 20 of Times Higher Education Golden Age universities
- Environment Agency Chief Executive visits Sussex Sustainability Research Programme
- You thought you'd seen all of this year's Student-Led Teaching Awards ... think again!
- Sussex professor welcomes major new UK government family support policy
- Delaying marriage in developing countries benefits children
- New Freedom of Religion or Belief website to encourage governments to work together
- Critical minds needed more than ever to navigate global media landscape, say Sussex and CUHK

You can also read this newsletter on the Bulletin website.

SHEILA GUPTA APPOINTED DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

Following a competitive appointment process, Sheila Gupta has been appointed as Director of Human Resources at the University of Sussex.

Read more

A BUSY WEEK FOR HOUSING SERVICES IN THE COMMUNITY

Housing Services have reached important milestones this week with their community engagement work.

Read more

SUSSEX AND SMALL BATCH TEAM UP FOR MARATHON FUNDRAISING PUSH

The University of Sussex and Brighton's Small Batch Coffee Company have teamed up to raise money for charity during the Brighton Marathon.

Read more

SUSSEX RANKED IN WORLD TOP 20 OF TIMES HIGHER EDUCATION GOLDEN AGE UNIVERSITIES

The University has been ranked 16th in a list of 200 global institutions founded in the 20 years between 1945 and 1966.

Read more









SUSTAINABILITY RESEARCH PROGRAMME

Sir James Bevan met with both staff and students and said he looked forward to building up links with Sussex researchers.

Read more



YOU THOUGHT YOU'D SEEN ALL OF THIS YEAR'S STUDENT-LED TEACHING AWARDS ... THINK AGAIN!

Additional winners of Student-Led Teaching Awards have been unearthed - making this an even more massive celebration of the hard work of staff.

Read more



SUSSEX PROFESSOR WELCOMES MAJOR NEW UK GOVERNMENT FAMILY SUPPORT POLICY

Influential research by Professor Gordon Harold informs a new initiative supporting parents and children of workless families.

Read more



DELAYING MARRIAGE IN DEVELOPING COUNTRIES BENEFITS CHILDREN

Delaying the marriage age of young women in parts of the developing world has significant positive effects for their children, a new study shows.

Read more



NEW FREEDOM OF RELIGION OR BELIEF WEBSITE TO ENCOURAGE GOVERNMENTS TO WORK TOGETHER

A new website will provide governments and policy officials with the latest information on freedom of religion or belief and foreign policy.

Read more



CRITICAL MINDS NEEDED MORE THAN EVER TO NAVIGATE GLOBAL MEDIA LANDSCAPE, SAY SUSSEX AND CUHK

In the face of an increasing challenging global media landscape, we need media literate-graduates more than ever to understand the world we live in.

Read more



OTHER NEWS STORIES FROM THE WEEK

New autism advice service for local parents launched

Accounting deadlines before Easter

New arrangements for the enforcement of car parking now live

Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey (PTES) opens soon

Student race engineers launch crowdfunding campaign ahead of Silverstone contest

EVENTS NEXT WEEK: OUR TOP PICKS FOR STAFF

University of Sussex Symphony Orchestra Spring Concert Friday 7 April - 19:30 until 21:00 - Meeting House

Lone Twin: Beastie

Tuesday 11 April and Wednesday 12 April - Attenborough Centre

Haunted Random Forest festival

Friday 21 April - 12:00 until 17:00 - Sussex Humanities Lab



View all Sussex events.

STAFF TRAINING

The Staff Development Unit are running a series of Wellbeing Wednesdays workshops through May in support of Sussexsport's annual Commit to Get Fit initiative.

View the list of available courses.

Places are now open for bookings through Sussex Direct.

ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN

The weekly *Staff Bulletin* is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended for all current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue will be out on 21 April. We wish a happy Easter break to all our readers.

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk.



SussexUniStaff on Twitter

Internal Communications team Communications and External Affairs Sussex House T (01273) (67)8888 E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk